September 24, 2007

Oil Conservation Division
Attn: Bryan Arrant, Geologist
1301 W. Grand Ave.

Artesia, NM 88210

RE: OGX Resources, LLC, Winchester “5” State, Well #1, APl # 30-015-35342,
Salt Draw (Morrow) West, Eddy County, New Mexico

Dear Bryan,

Please see attached Form C-103 and C-102 for Notice of Intent to sidetrack the abovg
referenced well, as production could not be established due after completion attempts with the
current vertical hole BHL location of 1980 FSL & 1980 FWL, Section 5, T25S, R28E.

The proposed BHL location w/sidetrack directional will be 660 FWL & 660 FSL.

Please let me know if the C-103 is acceptable, or if you will need further information concerning
this remedial drilling. Thank you.

Yours truly,

<

Ann E. Ritchie, Regulatory Agent
OGX Resources, LLC

c/o P.O. Box 953

Midland, TX 79702
432-684-6381

432-682-1458-fax
ann.ritchie@wtor.net

attachments



